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Padgett, John A

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc:

Dickerson, Tisha M

Tuesday, July 29, 2008 12:27 PM
rmpeterson1@mmm.com; rlgehring1@mmm.com; 'cgilgenbach@mmm.com'
Padgett, John A; Shealy, Kyle E

Subject: I Believe License Plate

Ms. Peterson
The Executive steering committee has chosen the proof SC I Believe DLP 
7-14-08A and the prefixJ&L to be used on the license. If it is at all 
possible will you please add the prefix BL to the proof that is attached?

Please add Kyle Shealy as a recipient to all correspondence.

Thanks You

Tisha Dickerson

Tisha M. Dickerson - Policy Analyst
(803) 896-9863 - Office
(803) 896-5618 - Fax
"Doing the right thing is always the right thing to do!’

11/7/2008
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